

151 E. Front Street P. O. Drawer 408 Mullins, South Carolina 29574



PHONE: (843) 464-9583 FAX: (843) 464-5202

Museum Committee Meeting Raymond Pridgen Auditorium Tuesday, December 9, 2014 5:00 P.M.

AGENDA

- 1. Call Meeting to Order & Welcome: Chairwoman Sanders
- 2. Disclosure that local media has been informed of meeting pursuant to South Carolina Freedom of Information Act
- 3. Re: Pee Dee Museum of African American Culture
- 4. Adjournment

Minutes Museum Committee Meeting Tuesday, December 9, 2014

The special meeting of the Museum Committee was held Tuesday, December 9, 2014 at 5:00 P.M. in the Raymond Pridgen Auditorium. The following were notified of the time, date, and place of the meeting: Members of the Museum Committee, City Staff, and the Press. Present at the meeting were the following: Chairwoman Sanders, Mayor Pro Tem Pat Phillips, Council Member Carolyn Wilson, City Administrator David Hudspeth.

1. <u>Call Meeting To Order & Welcome:</u> Chairwoman Sanders called the meeting to order and welcomed all present.

Council Member Wilson gave the invocation.

- 2. <u>Disclosure that local media has been informed of meeting pursuant to South Carolina Freedom of Information Act</u> Council Member Sanders stated the local media had been contacted regarding the time, date, and place of the Museum Committee meeting for December 9, 2014.
- Sanders recognized City Administrator David Hudspeth. Hudspeth stated the Pee Dee Museum of African American Culture would like the City to assume the operations and budgetary needs of the African American Museum. They would like to be involved, but the City would be in charge. Chairwoman Sanders stated funds were raised for this committee and there should be money available. Chairwoman Sanders stated another meeting should be scheduled along with members of the Pee Dee Museum of African American Culture. Sanders also noted the old Police Department would be a great location to house the Museum. Hudspeth stated the building would be open during the next meeting. Council Member Wilson stated the City should look into making the Museum a Multi-Cultural Museum. Hudspeth stated this would be much easier on the operating budget.

Hudspeth stated the City leases the depot building and the lease ends in 2015.

meeting at 5:28 P.M.		•
	Chairwoman, Museum	Jo Sanders Committee

Adjournment: Council Member Sanders made a motion to adjourn the

Felicia S. Turner City Clerk